
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

HUDSON HOUSING AUTHORITY 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Hudson Housing Authority will hold a Public Hearing at 6:30 

p.m. on Thursday, May 8, 2025 at the Norma Oliver Village community center, 4 Glen Road, 

Hudson, MA regarding its 2025-2029 5-Year Action Plan and 2025 Annual Plan for our federal 

public housing development, developed in compliance with the Quality Housing and Work 

Responsibility Act of 1998.  The 5-Year Action Plan provides information on intended projects 

funded through the HUD capital fund program for funding years 2025-2029. The Annual Plan 

provides information on intended projects for the current year’s funding through the HUD capital 

fund program. A copy of the Plan will be available for review on 3/10/25 at the principal office 

of the HHA, 8 Brigham Circle, Hudson, MA 01749 and at www.hudsonhousing.org.  Questions 

may be directed to Jaclyn A. Beaulieu, Executive Director, at jaclynp@hudsonhousing.org. 
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